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Portrait miniature of Mary I, c.1546, attributed to Susannah Horenbout - Compton Verney Collection. Photograph: ©
Compton Verney/Jamie Woodley.

A portrait miniature in the Compton Verney Collection and currently on display in their exhibition (co-curated by The Limner
Company) The Reflected Self: Portrait Miniatures 1540-1850 has been discovered to depict Princess Mary, later Mary I
(1516-1558). Emma Rutherford made the discovery while researching the miniature for the exhibition, and also attributes the
work to Susannah Horenbout, making it the only artwork currently attributed to the artist.

This exciting discovery featured in The Observer in an article by Richard Brooks on 17 November, and is also the subject of
the latest episode of Not Just The Tudors podcast (available on all major podcast streamers, a link here to Spotify).  

https://www.theguardian.com/uk-news/2024/nov/17/after-decades-tiny-500-year-old-royal-portrait-is-identified-as-mary-tudor
http://portraitminiature.artsolution.net/news-detail/34606
https://www.theguardian.com/uk-news/2024/nov/17/after-decades-tiny-500-year-old-royal-portrait-is-identified-as-mary-tudor
https://open.spotify.com/episode/6OUe5DXT0ChpUAmM5RayKd?si=e6f053fb49dd4c5b

